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Dear Parent/Guardian,        Tuesday 15th November 2016 

 
We would like to give students the opportunity to learn violin in Spring 2017 by offering lessons in small 

groups on a weekly basis during school time.    

 

The costs of the lessons, based on 4 children per 30 minutes, would work out at £46.90 per child per term.  

Please note that the hiring of an instrument comes at an additional cost.  You can contact the Barnet 

Education Arts trust for more information on 020 8959 4111.  Alternatively please research online, Ebay 

or Amazon. 

 

If you receive Child Tax Credit and your yearly income falls below £16,190, you may be entitled to free 

lessons.  Please note that you will be required to provide proof of your benefit entitlement.  

 

There will be 10 lessons provided in the full spring term.  Any lesson missed due to a child's absence will 

be forfeited.  If the teacher misses a lesson, it will be made up within the whole term.  Parents/Carer need 

to provide a music book: Eta Cohen's "Violin method Book 1".  

 

Children need to bring their own instrument to each lesson and practice regularly at home.  The violin 

teacher will provide a practice notebook for writing homework.  If parents have any enquiries, they can 

write a note in the practice book of their child. 

 

If you are interested in your child to begin/continue with lessons, please fill in and return the slip below 

by Friday 25
th

 November 2016 with payment if applicable. 

 

Thank you.        Barnet Education Arts Trust. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

GROUP VIOLIN LESSONS FOR SPRING 2017.  PLEASE RETURN TO THE OFFICE. 

 

Name of Child ……………………………………………..  Class: …………………………. 

 

Telephone number ………………………………………………… 

 

 I would like my child to continue/start with instrumental lessons at school in the Spring Term.  I 

attach a payment for £46.90 (cheque or cash)  

 

 I would like my child to continue/start with instrumental lessons at school next term and he/she is 

eligible for free school meals.  

 

 

Signature of parent/carer ………………………………………… Date ……………………… 

   


